
     NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
MILLARD COUNTY  

IPP IMPACT ALLEVIATION COMMITTEE 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Millard County IPP Impact Alleviation Committee Meeting has 
been moved to Thursday November 9, 2023 at 4:00 p.m. at the Millard County Offices, 71 South 
200 West, Delta, Utah.  Anyone having questions may contact the Millard County Planner, 
Adam Richins at the above address or by calling 435-864-1400 or 435-590-5113.  
 
I, the Millard County Planner, do hereby certify that the above agenda was posted on the Utah 
State Public Notice website http://www.utah.gov/pmn/index.html, the Millard County Website 
www.millardcounty.org, and posted in three public places within Millard County on October 30, 
2023. Adam Richins, Millard County Planner, arichins@co.millard.ut.us   


